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MEMORANDUM 
UMTS No. 2004- 10 4 6 7  

FOR/TO : ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES 
DENR Central Ofice 

FROM THE UNDERSECREI'ARY 
Management and Technical Semices 

SUBJECT : OFFICE AND GROUNDS CLEAN UP 

DATE 

To give us time to prepare for the internal audit scheduled on the last 
week of October, a Clean Up will be conducted on 21 October 2004. The 
EMS Champions/Oficers shall sene as focal persons in their respective 
ofices. 

Let us prioritize the disposal of obsolete records to unclog office spaces, 
labeling of files and posting of signages for reminders on energy use, 
disposal of waste, and safety concerns. Please note all fire hazards, 
mechanical, structural and electrical concerns and submit a report to the 
GSD for their proper action. 

During the Clean Up, employees may opt not to wear their office uniform. 
Everyone will still be required, however, to wear his/her DENR ID. 

Your participation is enjoined. 

Let's Go Green 


